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          February 19, 2025 
 
 
To: Spears® Manufacturing Company Distribution Partners 
 
RE: 2025 Price Increase Notification – FlameGuard Fire Protection Products 
 
Due to increased costs associated with the manufacturing, distribution and support of our 
FlameGuard Fire Protection Product line.  Spears® Manufacturing Company will initiate an 
increase on certain FlameGuard CPVC pipe, fittings, adapters and valve products. 
 
Effective April 26, 2025 the following list price increase will be instituted: 
 
- All Spears® FlameGuard CPVC pipe, standard fittings, valves and ancillary products 

will increase by 5%. This includes Product Groups 070, 071, 077, 078, 079 and 134. 
 

- Spears® FlameGuard Head Adapters will increase by 7%.  This includes Product 
Group 076. 
  

Orders at current list prices will be accepted for invoiced shipments on or before Noon, 
local time on April 25, 2025; and will be valid on available stock.  Please note that no 
future-ship orders will be accepted. 
 
Spears® Manufacturing Company reserves the right to revision or refusal of orders at our 
discretion. 
 
We appreciate your understanding and continued support.  If our team can be of any 
assistance or if you have any questions, please contact your local Spears® 
Representative. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Matt Baker 
VP Sales Operations 
Spears® Manufacturing Company 

http://www.spearsmfg.com/

